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Transfer of Effluent from HP-50 to ETP

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

During routine sampling of HP-50 on 03/19/2022 by Savannah River Tritium Enterprise (SRTE), the pH of the effluent was identified as
significantly lower than normal. Site Services installed a bladder pipe plug downstream of HP-50 and are currently holding an estimated 10,000
gallons of water upstream of the H-12 outfall. This water exceeds the ETP wastewater collection tank (WWCT) limits for nitrates, pH and alpha. A
special waste compliance plan is being developed for transfer of this wastewater to ETP. The water will be transferred to a tanker trailer in 5,000
gallon batches where it will be sampled. ETP Engineering will approve each individual batch after sample results are received from the Liquid
Waste Generator Representative (LWGR), allowing the water to be transferred to ETP via process sewer manhole 44A. Revision 0 of this EEC
ONLY includes transfer of the effluent to the tanker trailer and sample collection/analysis.For Revision 1, the water will bedirectly pumped from
the tanker to manhole 44A (P44) which leads directly to ETP.

B6.1 - Cleanup actions
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